
Hello, 
 
I am writing you to tell you about a FUN RUN at my school. I will be running laps 
on March 13th with other kids to help raise money for my school. 100% of the 
money you donate will go to my school. I will be running 1/5th of a mile per lap 
and can will run up to 30 minutes. Would you be willing to donate a per lap 
amount? You can also donate a flat amount and I will try my very best to run as 
many laps as I can. 
 
The easiest way to help me is to visit our schools webpage and make a donation 
there. You can also click on the Fun Run link on the shadowlakepta.org web page. 
Online donations are preferred.  
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If you would rather write a check, please make it out to SLES and mail it to me.  I 
will return it to school with my name and teacher written in the memo.  
 
I will call soon to tell you how many laps I have run! 
 
NOTE:  With the recent state mandated school closure, all donations will be 
accepted until April 29th. 
 
Thank you so much for supporting me and for supporting my school! 
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